

312 E. Main St. Greenfield, IN 46140 317.462.8870 giveHCgrowHC.org September 18, 2019

TOWN OF MCCORDSVILLE Ms. Tonya Galbraith 6280 W. 800 N. McCordsville, IN 46055

Dear Tonya,

The Hancock County Community Foundation (HCCF) Board of Directors has approved HCCF's 2020 charitable grant distribution. Although grants cannot be released until next spring, we are providing you this information now to assist in your budget preparations for 2020.

HCCF determines the pay-out each year based on the endowment's rolling average market value over the prior twelve quarters beginning June 30 of the current year. The HCCF Board has approved a 3.75% grant pay-out, which is consistent with 2019.

Your organization will be eligible for a grant in the amount of \$690.00 from the **Building a Brighter McCordsville.** This fund was established for the following purpose:

The Town of McCordsville established an endowment fund giving citizens the opportunity to "Build a Brighter McCordsville" by supporting improvements and maintenance of the Town Hall Park, as well as future parks and recreation facilities.

A grant check will be mailed to your organization next spring at the address listed above. If your organization's contact information has changed, please notify Marie Felver at mfelver@giveHCgrowHC.org.

If you have any questions regarding the conditions or purpose of the grant per the **Building a Brighter McCordsville** agreement, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Wary Darble

Mary Gibble

President

Marie Felver, CPA

V.P. of Finance and Operations

Marie Felver